* TOGETHER

WYANDANCH UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Central Administration Building 1445 Dr. Martin L. King, Jr., Boulevard Wyandanch, New York 11798-3997

OFFICE OF THE FISCAL MONITOR

Albert T. Chase

wyandanchmonitor@gmail.com

December 16, 2021

Dr. Betty A. Rosa Interim Commissioner of Education New York State Education Department 89 Washington Avenue Albany, New York 12234

Dear Commissioner Rosa,

On behalf of the Wyandanch Board of Education and myself, I am enclosing for your examination and approval the Report of the Wyandanch UFSD Fiscal Monitor – Annual Update, which is subm()1ahP1ahP()1t-1ahP yoh icccc s0cccwch ish ison November 17, 2021. On December 16, 20

of Education approved the report through formal resolution. A copy of the certified resolution approving the report is enclosed.

In addition to the Wyandanch Board of Education and the District's administrative team, I wish to thank you and the staff at the State Education Department who have been of great assistance in the development of this document.

Wyandanch Board of Education

Dr. Gina Talbert, Superintendent of Schools